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Report of Activity 

During the early part of the rainy season, the garden is revitalized and regular 

gardeners rush for fertilizer, soil, changing pots, bringing in new seedlings and so on.  

Currently, all the common people have developed the hobby of gardening, which is 

considered as the most enjoyable hobby. So, in the hard time of COVID-19 also we 

can never restrict the flowering of nature, and therefore, this year, Shevanti planting 

and rearing workshop was organized online with the message of overcoming the 

difficult times of struggle and the energy of green nature. 

In the city of Amravati every year only for Chrysanthemum, late M. M.  Shah Memorial 

Shevanti Flower Exhibition and Competition is organized by the Garden Club and is 

visited by a large number of citizens. The red, yellow, purple and white flower trays on 

display captivate everyone and many people ask what to do to make the Shevanti bloom 

in their homes. Due to its beauty, color scheme and variety, the flower which is at the 

forefront of the flower arrangement all over the world, Growing "Shevanti" has a unique 

technology of when and how to cultivate it. Shevanti planting workshops are organized 

by the Garden Club for the citizens every year and the number of Shevanti planters is 

increasing day by day by adopting this technology. Many plant lovers are still demanding 

to organize such workshop. As Amravati Garden Club has its unique identity in well 

planned and executed organization. Even though there is restriction for offline workshop 

the Amravati Garden Club has taken initiative for conducting it on Virtual Platform. The 

workshop was held on Sunday, 2nd August 2020 from 2 to 5 pm.  In the first session of 

this workshop, Dr. Rekha Maggirwar, Secretary, Amravati Garden Club has given 

detail information through Power Point presentation and in the second session Shri. 

Subhash Bhave, Vice President, Amravati Garden Club and Shri. Anil Bhode, 

Honorary Executive Member and Shevanti Cup Emperor have guided the 

participants with the demonstration.  

The training was imparted with the help of ZOOM MEETING and also 

broadcasted live on the Garden Club website (www.agca.webs.in).     

 

 

http://www.agca.webs.in/
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Scientific talk by Dr.Rekha Maggirwar, Secretary AGC 

 

 

Attendance of participants 
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